

Kathie Bostrom

Director of Transportation 700 Lincoln Ave NW Mailing: 150 5th St. SW Huron, SD 57350 P: (605) 353-6989 F: (605) 353-8567 kathie.bostrom@kl2.sd.us

September 11, 2023

Darla, Kelly and Ashley,

This letter is to inform all of you that the evening of August 11, 2023 Matt Ruedebusch stopped in to the transportation building and informed me that he was not going to be a regular route driver this year. He said that he wanted to just be a sub driver.

Yours in safe student transportation,

Kathie Bostrom
Director of Transportation

Date: September 9, 2023 at 2:47:59 PM CDT

To: "Schilling, Ralyna" < Ralyna.Schilling@k12.sd.us>,

Subject: [EXT] Thank you!

Dear Ralyna Schilling/ Sped Dept & Staff with Huron School District.

I am writing to give my formal notice for immediate resignation from McKinley Learning Center as of the 9th of September, as a Para Educator.

I sincerely apologize for not being able to provide more notice, but due to my previous employer's proposal, I couldn't pass up the opportunity to be more flexible for my family and work from home.

I did not take this BIG decision lightly as I knew it would affect everyone but after a couple days my husband and I thought it would be in the best interest of our family at this time in our lives.

The past 2 weeks have been a GREAT experience and you all are so wonderful there and the kids are the BEST! They have opened my heart up even more!

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to work there in that short span and being so gracious to me.

It was nothing you all did wrong, just couldn't pass this opportunity for growth for my family to go back to what I know best, and that's dental management.

I can work from home now so I can be there for my kids more.

Destini, Roni and Megan, you three have welcomed me with open arms in the classroom and I will forever cherish our short memories! Most importantly for BELIEVING in me even when I didn't have ANY teaching knowledge.

You all are AMAZING teachers, honestly!

I will continue to speak highly of McKinley Learning Center and the staff there.

I've learned so much from you all. This has been one of the hardest decisions.

KEEP ROCKING!!

Thank you again SO much & Take Care

Thank you!

Luke & Alicia Mattke and Girls



Jolene Konechne, Ed.S.

Director of ESL, CTE, Federal Programs, & Accreditation 150 5th St. SW

> Huron, SD 57350 P: (605) 353-8660

F: (605) 353-6993

Jolene.Konechne@k12.sd.us

September 11, 2023

Huron School Board Members:

Huron High School HOSA-Future Health Professionals to establish a new program for the 2023 – 2024 school year. HOSA-Future Health Professionals' mission is to empower students to become leaders in the global health community, through education, collaboration, and experience. Therefore, HOSA-Future Health Professionals students and their advisor will be using the custodial account to fundraise, community service projects, field trips, work-based learning, and to attend state and national events.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

John Konechne

Sincerely,

Jolene Konechne

Director of CTE